
Dear Stakeholders, 

We are writing to inform you that we have recently relocated to a new address. Please update 

your records accordingly. 

New Address: 

123 New Street, 

City, State, ZIP Code 

Country 

Our phone numbers and email addresses remain the same, and we look forward to continuing our 

partnership from our new location. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


